
 

 

           Mass Times: 

For Daily Mass Times Please Call (402) 643-3421 

Saturday 5:30 pm | Sunday 8:00 am & 10:00 am 

Confession Times: 

Monday thru Friday Confessions will be 20 minutes before 7 am  Mass 

Saturday Confessions will be  from 4:30 to 5:30 p.m.  

Sunday Confessions will be  30 minutes before each Mass 

Msgr. Robert Tucker, Pastor 

Rev. Jamie Hottovy, Priest in Residence 

November 3, 2024 

Volume 71, Number 44 

 Lay ministers: 
   
  Saturday, November 9| 5:30 pm 
  Acolytes:  Dan Pernicek, Volunteer      
  Servers:  Michael Kolterman, Miles Erwin 

  Lector:  Mark Policky 
 Greeters:  Bill Morse, Volunteer 
  Cantor:  Karen Coufal 
 

  Sunday,  November 10| 8:00 am 
  Acolytes:  Brandon Lindau, Jason Clark 
  Servers:  Max Santo, Volunteer 

  Lector:  Clare Bierbaum 
  Greeters:  Ponec Family 
  Cantor:  Jessica Kolterman 
  

  Sunday, November 10| 10:00 am 
  Acolytes:  Jeremy Sousek, Don Biggs 
  Servers:  Zachary Masek, Aidan Summa 

  Lector:  Michele Kontor 
  Greeters:  Mitch Marshall Family 
  Cantor:   Hayley & Andrew 

Mass Intentions: 

MONDAY,   NOVEMBER 4 
7:00 AM: †JOYCE GROSSNICKLAUS/ TOM & LYNETTE PALLAS 

8:10 AM: †RON REINMILLER/ ELEANOR BOHATY 

TUESDAY,  NOVEMBER 5 
7:00 AM :  SAFETY OF FF & 1ST RESPONDERS/ MARLENE MORGAN 
8:10 AM: †OREALL SOUCIE/ FAMILY 

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 6 
7:00 AM :   †VICKI NOVAK/ RON & LINDA SORENSEN 
8:10 AM:: †JANICE MAKOVICKA/ FAMILY 
 

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 7 
7:00 AM: †JIM & EVELYN BOLAN/ LELAND & DIANNE MILLER 
8:10 AM: †BRENDAN RIHA/ BILL & MARY RIHA 
 

FRIDAY,   NOVEMBER 8 
6:45 AM: †ALAN HOFER/ PEGGY BAUER 
7:00 PM †FRANCES & CHARLES PESEK/ CHUCK & SUSAN KOTERA 
 

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 9 
8:00 AM: †ELSIE STEINAUER/ ELSIE STEINAUER MEMORIAL 
5:30 PM: †ALOIS SAMEK/ BILL & MARY RIHA 
 

SUNDAY,   NOVEMBER 10 
8:00 AM: WYATT DYBDAL/ JON DYBDAL FAMILY 
10:00 AM :  FOR ALL PARISHIONERS 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

31st Sunday of Ordinary Time,  November 3, 2024 

COLLECTIONS 
 MESSAGE FROM MSGR. TUCKER 

What is God asking of me? 

Our response to the Lord last week 

Tithing:  $ 5140.00      E-tithing: $ .00                             

Other: $ 336.00 

DIFFERENT WAYS OF GIVING TO PARISH 

 We have set a basket next to the 
bulletins this weekend where you 

can place your envelope, 

 E-tithing—See notice on website 
for a form with instructions or in 
back of church in narthex . 

 You can mail your tithing envelopes 

directly to the church at:   

 St. Vincent de Paul Church 

152 Pinewood Ave,                             

Seward, NE  68434 

 

Check out http://formed.org   

Parish Access Code:  XGWYQP 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR 

Always check the front section of  the     

bulletin for daily Mass times! 

Dear Parishioners, 

  Saturday, November 2nd was the Feast of All Souls Day, and the whole month 
of November is a time we remember our beloved deceased relatives and 
friends.  There is a plenary indulgence that we can attain for a deceased person 
by visiting the cemetery and praying for the souls of the deceased.  We can simp-
ly pray, "Eternal Rest to them of God, and let perpetual light shine upon 
them".  Or we can pray in any fashion we are called to pray for the de-
ceased.  The indulgences are acts of piety that the church has defined as a way 
for us to received forgiveness for the punishment associated with sin.  God for-
gives sin, yet there is a need for personal reparation for our sins.  Responding to 
God's grace, doing the good that He calls us to is a form of reparation for 
sins.  We can do these pious deeds and offer them for ourselves or for oth-
ers.  This is the basic understanding of indulgences, and the practice is clearly 
found in the scriptures, as it speaks of the need to make up for what is lacking in 
the suffering of Christ.  His sacrifice is sufficient for the forgiveness of all sin, and 
what is lacking is our response to His grace in offering reparation for our 
sins.  God grants us time in this life to do so, and if that does not happen during 
the years we are here on earth, He mercifully grants that purification in the next 
life (which is also scriptural) in purgatory.  During this month, let us remember 
our beloved deceased friends. 

  In our Parish Council meeting it was brought to my attention that people are 
asking about the sprinklers that have been installed.  A generous donation was 
received for the sprinklers, and the reason for the installation is to provide better 
curb appeal.  I remember when I was in another parish looking at the sidewalk 
seeing weeds growing in all of the cracks.  The same was true in the driveway, 
and the parking lot.  It looked like no one cared for the property.  You can see the 
same thing as the grass becomes unmanageable, or if there is clutter in the 
yard.  You may say we should not worry about what others think, but I think 
there is a message that is sent when the grass is green, and things are orderly, 
that great care is being taken of the property.  This is the house of God, so great 
care should be taken of the grounds.  That is happening as our building is in great 
shape, and our basement is getting organized. It has been a long time since the 
sprinkler system went out, and since it could not be repaired, a new system was 
installed, which again is a sign that people care about the house of God.  I appre-
ciate the gift, and I look forward to a green lawn next year. God Bless.                                                

-Msgr. Tucker 

UPCOMING PARISH & SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 

NOVEMBER 

4 Patriotic Rosary (After 8:10 Mass) 

4  RCIA—7 pm 

6 “Come & See” night—7 pm 

7  Varsity Football Dinner  

9        Baptism 

11  RCIA—7 pm 

14  Pub Theology—Bottle Rocket Brewer 

17 Baptism Thank you for your gifts to the Bishop’s Appeal for 

Vocations.  Please contribute to 

help  educate our future priests.  

Your support will help us reach 

out assessed goal of $11,200   

Bishop’s Appeal for Vocations 
2024 

 

This Year’s Goal:  $11,200.00 

Total Pledges:  $ 4,561.00 

Thank you for your gifts  

MINISTRY OF MOM’S 

MUSIC MINISTRY INVITATION FOR MUSICAL TALENT   

SINGING - PIANO - ORGAN - GUITAR - VIOLIN - TRUMPET 

Share your music gift for praise and wor-

ship to the Lord .  Call or text Cindy at 402-

641-4679 or the Church Office. Thank you! 

Sixth Graders took to the skies this week with the 
EAA Young Eagles! “It’s the only program of its kind, 
with the sole mission to introduce and inspire kids in 
the world of aviation.” Their pilot, George, took them 
up in a Cessna 182 for a 20-minute flight around 
Seward County. One lucky student even got to take 
control of the plane for a couple of minutes of thrill! 
We are excited to make this an annual field trip with 
our 6

th
 grade class! 

MOM’S MINISTRY WEEKLY PLAYGROUP 

8:45-10:45 AM 
 

Friday, 11/8 – Christy Ruhl 

Wednesday, 11/13 – Channing Stellato 

Friday, 11/22 – Susie Bogus 
 

Please call or text Anna Codr if you 
have any questions or need a hostess’ 
address. We would love to have you 

and your kid/s join us to play and chat! 

402-802-3905 

Coffee & Rolls 

A few notes about Coffee and Rolls: Thank you for 
helping cover the cost of the new cups and lids! We 

ordered 2000 cups at a cost of $310. These are double
-walled cups rather than sleeves, so let us know how 

you like them. We’re looking for volunteers who enjoy 
baking quick breads, cinnamon rolls, scones, etc to 

help provide extra baked items. Although the Randy’s 
donuts are amazing, we do get many requests for   
other options. We have a hassle-free system for     

getting the quick breads to the church freezer, on your 
time, and storing them until they’re needed on       

Sunday. If you’d like to help, please stop by at coffee 
and rolls and mention it. We also have many people 
who donate items for coffee and rolls. This includes 

the owners of Neutral Grounds, Tyler and Mary    
Stastny, who donate the regular coffee. The next time 
you see them or stop in at Neutral Grounds, be sure to 

thank them! Lastly, a big thank you goes out to our 
many Firehawk Booster Club volunteers who serve 

every first and third Sunday! We really appreciate you 
and your many hours of work. If you’re interested in 

helping out, let us know. 

Join Bishop James Conley and 

thousands of adorers to plead 

for the life of the preborn.   

The faithful are asked to gather on the south side 
of the State Capital.  Altar Servers & First Communi-

cants wishing to process can gather west of the 
Capital by 2:45 p.m. 

3:00 PM Sunday 

November 3, 2024 

http://www.formed.org

